
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC  NOTICE 
VILLAGE OF PETITCODIAC 

PREVENTION & EXTINGUISHMENT OF 
FIRES  

 
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that 
The Village Council of the Village of  
Petitcodiac is considering the adoption 
of a new By-Law relating to the  
Prevention & Extinguishment of 
fires in The Village of Petitcodiac. This 
new By-Law  will replace the 
existing By-Law and any amendments 
thereto of By-Law #48. 
 
The proposed by-law will have 
guidelines for the prevention and 
extinguishment of fires including but 
not limited to open air fires and 
outdoor burning appliances. 
 
The proposed by-law may be viewed by  
any interested person at the 
Petitcodiac Village Office from Monday 
to Friday Between the hours of 8:30 am 
and 4:30 pm. 
 
Objections or comments shall be made  
in writing and addressed to the Village 
Clerk, 63 Main Street, PO Box 2507 
Petitcodiac, NB E4Z 6H4 and shall be 
accepted up to and including March 23, 
2020. 
 
 
 


